
From: Carol Stonebraker <cstonebraker@lowcountrycog.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/6/2014 2:05:44 PM
Subject: NEW: Chris Bickley's Retirement Party

Hi Tony,

• Last week we emailed you an invitation to Chris Bickley's November 20th Retirement Party.
• One recipient reported they were unable to open the attachment, so this message is being sent to be sure 

you were able to view the information.
• Please let us know if we need to resend it in a different format or mail a copy to you.

Thanks,

Carol Stonebraker
Office Manager
Lowcountry Council of Governments 
843-726-5536
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